
Join us for a conversation about  

 

Gun Safety  
 

With 

Watertown Police Chief Edward Deveau 

State Senator Will Brownsberger & 

State Representative Jon Hecht 
 

Hear our town’s leaders talk about some of the issues 

related to gun safety.  How can we make our town, 

state and nation safer?  What are the current laws?  

What would potential solutions look like? 
 

Where: 

Watertown Library 

Watertown Savings Bank Meeting room 
 

When: 

Thursday, February 7th, 6:45-8:45pm 
 

Email: 

Watertown4gunsafety@gmail.com 

mailto:Watertown4gunsafety@gmail.com

